

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

<u>www.Twainharteschool.com</u> <u>www.facebook.com/twainharteschool</u>

Parent Newsletter - May 31, 2024

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

6/5- Field Day 6/5-6/7- Half Day Dismissal; <u>All Grades Dismiss at 12:00 Noon</u> 6/6- 8th Grade Graduation; 7:00pm-gym 8/20- Back to School Night 8/21- First Day of School

FIELD DAY will be June 5th. Volunteers are welcome, please watch your student's backpack for more information.

HALF DAY SCHEDULE will be in place for the last three days of school. <u>School will be in session on June 7</u> due to a snow make up day. We will be on a half day schedule <u>June 5-7</u> with 12:00 DISMISSAL for ALL GRADES.

GRADUATION will be on June 6th at 7:00 pm. It will be held in the gym. Doors will open at 6:30pm.

ONLINE REGISTRATION is new for the 2024-25 school year. All forms for returning students are available by using the **QR code** on the back of this newsletter or by going to **twain.schoolwise.com**. Once you reach the website either log into your existing parent portal account or create a parent account by entering information for your student who is currently enrolled. In your account you will find forms for all returning students. All families will need to upload a current proof of residency, update emergency contacts, and sign forms regarding photo consent, technology use, medical and Smile Keepers.

SONORA LIBRARY will be kicking off the summer reading program on Tuesday June 11. Come pet llamas, hear stories, make crafts and enjoy snacks from 10:30am-2:00pm at the park next to the Sonora Library. This is a free family event.

SONORA BIKE DAY at Indigeny Reserve is a free event on June 15 from 9:00am-12:00noon. There will be free bike check-ups, repairs, advice and events. This event will also host a drop off area for bike donations, broken bikes will be accepted for repair and re-use through donation.

SITE COUNCIL is in need of a representatives for the 2024-25 school year. Call Mr. Brunner or the school office for more information and to pick up an application.

Happy Summer Break. We will see you in August!!